English Department Meeting
Friday , February 25, 2001

8:30 AM

Present:  Linda, Troy Edler, Russ, Kevin, Carol (via phone), Dale, Doris, Barbra, Susanne, Gretchen, Teresa, Beth, Susan, Gaye (support staff)
Linda began the meeting by introducing Troy Edler.  Troy is going to be teaching some journalism classes.  This will allow GBC to offer a Certificate of Achievement in Broadcast Journalism.  Troy will be offering JOUR 124 beginning 3/3/11 and then JOUR 125 and JOUR 201 in the fall.

Long term schedule – Linda handed out a fall course map.  The classes in blue are on the long term schedule.  Linda reviewed the long term schedule.
It is probable that Kevin will be granted her sabatical.  She will be looking for an instructor to teach her Read class for fall. Linda recommended several adjuncts who have Masters’ degrees in literacy.
Book orders – Linda reminded everyone that book orders are due on Tuesday, March 1st.  Gaye will order books for Elko adjuncts, full time will order their own.

Evaluation percentages – these are due on March 4th.  When they are done, email Mike and let him know they are done.
Carol complimented Kevin on the reading class that she recently presented.  Carol also mentioned that she has purchased the book “The Online Teaching Survival Guide” and it has some good ideas and recommends it to the department.
Susanne has been viewing some webinars, and she has been getting some good information and ideas.  She recommends them to everyone.

Susan asked about the student papers that Linda has been collecting and what kind of results she is seeing.  Linda stated that this is only the second semester that the papers have been reviewed and the thing that had the most impact was the cover page for MLA format.  Another thing that was discovered was that the grading is not out of line with reading.  

The department is doing well on its Strategic Plan.  

Barbra announced that the I.C.E. committee is accepting items for Argentum and anyone can submit items.

Adjourned 9:03 am

